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In accordance with Regulation 26 of the Town and Country Planning (Local Planning)
(England) Regulations 2012 (as amended), notice is hereby given that the London
Borough of Newham formally adopted the Local Plan 2018, at Full Council on 10"
December 2018. In doing so the Local Plan: Core Strategy (2012) and the Local Plan:
Detailed Sites and Policies Development Plan Document (2016) were formally
superseded and withdrawn.

The Local Plan and the associated Integrated Impact Assessment (incorporating
Sustainability Appraisal) are available to view on the Council’s website:

https://www.newham.gov.uk/Pages/Services/Local-plan.aspx?11=100006&|2=200074

Paper copies of the Local Plan and associated documents (including the Integrated
Impact Assessment incorporating Sustainability Appraisal) are available to view at East
Ham Customer Service Centre (328 Barking Road, E6 2RT — check for opening times)
and by appointment only at Newham Dockside (1000 Dockside Road, E16 2QU —
please call 0203 373 8300 between 9 and 12, Monday to Friday to arrange).
Alternatively, public internet access is available at all Newham libraries.

The Local Plan was the subject of an Independent Examination conducted by an
Inspector appointed by the Secretary of State. The Inspector’'s Report was published in
November 2018 and the recommended Main Modifications and associated Minor
Modifications have been included in the adopted document which now carries full weight
in the consideration of planning applications. The Inspector's Report containing a
Schedule of Main Modifications can also be viewed on the Council’s website.

Any person who is aggrieved by the adoption of the Local Plan may make an application
to the High Court under section 113 of the Planning & Compulsory Purchase Act 2004,
on the grounds that the document is not within the appropriate powers conferred by Part
2 of the Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004 and/or a procedural requirement
of the Act or its associated Regulations has not been complied with.

Any such application must be made promptly, and no later than the end of the six week
challenge period, starting with the date on which the Plan was adopted (10th December
2018).

For further information please refer to the Council’'s website: www.newham.gov.uk.
Alternatively, contact the Planning Policy team by emailing localplan@newham.gov.uk

AnedlT e,

Amanda Reid, Head of Planning and Development
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